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Subject: Allow more density - be bold

From: dparnellm  
Sent: Monday, April 28, 2025 11:46 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Allow more density - be bold 

Dear Planning Commission, 

I'm a software engineer in my mid thirties. You would think that I'd find it easy to afford to buy a home in 
Ann Arbor, but it's actually difficult. We need a lot more affordable housing in our region.  

One of the ways, albeit not the exclusive way, is to significantly increase supply. And if we want to 
increase supply without promoting sprawl, then we need to dramatically increase density in the city. 
Please be bold in increasing density in neighborhoods. 

Thank you, 
D. Parnell McCarter


